From: Renfro, Kellie [mailto:kellie.renfro@dallaspolice.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 1:44 PM

To: Zafrani, Cyrus <cyrus.zafrani@dallaspolice.gov>; Renfro, Kellie <kellie.renfro@dallaspolice.gov>
Subject: FY22-23 ICAC Task Force Subgrantee Invitation

Importance: High

*EFRX WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. ¥****

Greetings,

It is our pleasure to inform you that your agency, as an active affiliate of the North Texas Internet Crimes Against
Children (NTICAC) Task Force, has been selected as a subgrantee for the FY22-23 Federal ICAC grant through the
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Department of Justice. Your agency's selection by the North Texas Task Force Commander is based on your commitment
of personnel and resources to combating Internet-based child sex crimes and the exploitation of children in the North
Texas region. Your agency's ICAC personnel and supervisors have shown relentless follow-up and dedication to promptly
investigating all Cybertips assigned to them. They have consistently provided feedback, activity, and stats required for
reporting by DOJ to the Dallas ICAC promptly and have been active affiliates by attending meetings and training events.
Your agency is also recognized as a strategic partner in supporting the entire task force, and we expect this award will
assist with your agency's support and ultimately lead to a more robust task force.

Once the grant is awarded and received by our agency, we will notify you of your allocated amount. Your agency may
spend as usual on anything directly benefiting your ICAC personnel, including laptops, licenses, and training. Your agency
will then submit for reimbursement of those funds through the Dallas Police Department at the end of the fiscal year in
September 2023. More details and an official MOU are forthcoming (this MOU differs from the affiliate MOU you have
already executed with us).

At this time, please complete the following steps:

Acknowledge receipt of this email by Friday, November 11.

Immediately notify us if other ICAC supervisors should be listed as the taskforce primary point of contact.
Forward this email up through your chain of command to the agency head.

As a subgrantee of the Dallas ICAC, your agency must register as a vendor with the City of Dallas. Please
complete and submit this attached form as soon as possible and no later than Wednesday, November 16.
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Thank you, and congratulations!

Kellie Renfro, 9966

Sergeant of Police

Internet Crimes Against Children

Alt. Commander — North Texas ICAC Task Force
City of Dallas | DallasPolice.net

Dallas Police Department

1400 Botham Jean Blvd.

Dallas, TX 75215

0: 214-671-4210

kellie.renfro@dallaspolice.gov
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**OPEN RECORDS NOTICE: This email and responses may be subject to the Texas Open Records Act and may be
disclosed to the public upon request. Please respond accordingly.™*

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please, do not click links or open

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



